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NO PARKING ON SCHOOL HILL ON THURSDAYS 

 
 

CAKE SALE 
  
On Thursday 21st June at 3.30 pm, the Year 6 children are running a café in the School Hall. We 
will be your waiters and waitresses taking your orders. There will be a selection of sumptuous 
cakes and delicious tea and coffee with a range of cold drinks too.  
 

The money we raise will go to the charities, Family Support Work, which helps children and 
their families through difficult times, and the Chestnut Tree House, which is a children’s 
hospice.  Your donations will be presented at the Year 6 Leavers’ Service in Chichester 
Cathedral. 
 

We hope you are able to come along and join us at this special fundraiser. 
Thank you. 
Ruby and Barnaby and the rest of Year 6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AQUATHON REPORT BY ALICE AND JOE 
 
On the Monday 11th June 2018, 4 determined children, from yr5 and yr6, took part in an 
Aquathon: 28 lengths of our school pool and about 28 laps of the school field, all as a team. 
The determined group included, Alice, Grace, Joe and Christian.  Five other schools 
participated: Georgian Gardens, Ferring, St. Margaret’s, St. Wilfrid’s and East Preston. We 
came 4th out of 6. By the end of the event all the children were fatigued, but proud of their 
achievement.   
More information available at https://angmeringclustersport.weebly.com/ 
 
CLASS PHOTOS 
 
Class photos will be going home with the children today so please look out for them, and 
Astracolour will collect your orders on Friday 22nd June.  You can also order on-line at 
www.astracolour.com.   Full size photos of your child’s class are available for you to view in 
the school office. 
 

http://www.stjbps.co.uk/
https://angmeringclustersport.weebly.com/
http://www.astracolour.com/


 
 
 
QUAD KIDS ATHLETICS 
 
On Tuesday 12th June Ollie, Joseph, Fenton, Rory, Poppy, Emily. L, Millie and Mia went to The 
Angmering School to take part in a Quad Kids Athletics event .The children had to do 5 events: 
a 50 metre sprint, standing long jump, vortex throw, 400 metre run and a 50 metre shuttle 
relay. Every member of our team gave their very best and overall we can 4th out of the 5 
schools that took part. Well done to everyone involved. 
More information available at https://angmeringclustersport.weebly.com/ 
 
SUMMER REVELS - CLASS STALLS  
 
A big thank you to everyone in school who helped run the class games and stalls on Saturday.  
All the games were very popular and we had lots of happy customers.  A wonderful £80 was 
raised for the school. 
 
COOKING HELP NEEDED PLEASE! 
 
We just need one volunteer to help with this Friday’s cooking session at 1.10 pm please?  Just 
let the office know if your free, many thanks. 
 
 
 
 

Letters sent home this week: 
 

 Ofsted letter and report  

 Class photos  
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